
Seaholm Band Booster Meeting 

March 9, 2016 

Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:32pm by Heather Guise, Band Booster President. 

1. Call to Order and Welcome 

a. Heather asked if there were any changes to the January minutes.  There were none.  The 

minutes were approved. 

2.  Treasurer’s Report (Pam Righter) 

a. Pam was unable to attend the meeting.  If there are any questions about the budget, 

please contact her. 

3. Director’s Report (Tim Cibor) 

a. Festival is this coming Saturday.  It’s an important commitment for the bands.  Parents 

are encouraged to attend. 

b. Both AM and PM jazz bands will rehearse next Wednesday and Thursday (March 16 and 

17) from 11:30 to 12:30 in preparation for the Dinner Dance. 

c.  The football schedule has been published and will be posted on the Band website soon.  

(www.seaholmbands.com)  There are two football games prior to the start of school and 

one in the first week of school. 

d. Rome registration officially ended today.  There is a lot of chaperone interest.  Watch 

for an email from the travel company with instructions for payment. 

4. Committee Reports 

a. Dinner Dance (Courteney Gettel/Kimberly DeClark) 

i. Currently there are 200 people signed up. 

ii. It is important to rsvp for your jazz band student, even though their meals are 

complimentary. 

iii. Amazing auction and raffle items will be available. 

iv. There will be a cash bar available, no credit cards. 

b. Fundraising (Courtney Gettel) 

i. Memorial Day Flag fundraiser (Kathleen Erb/Robin DeWitt) – money raised will 

be divided equally among participants and will be placed in student accounts.  

Money can be used toward Rome trip or any other music-related expense.  Sign 

up by March 18
th

 via Sign Up Genius. 

ii. Golf Outing Fundraiser (Robin DeWitt/David DeWitt) – A new fundraiser to take 

place July 25
th

 at Birmingham Country Club.  Information and sign up will be 

emailed.  Donations and prizes welcome and accepted.  Kids who sign up 

foursomes or solicit donations or sponsorships will share in profits.   

5. New Business 

a.  Still need one Concert Band chaperone for festival on Saturday. 



b. Nominations for Band Executive Board for next year are starting.  If interested in serving 

on nominating committee, contact Carolyn Capone.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:03. 

 

Next Booster meeting is Wednesday May 4, at 6:30pm in the band room. 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

 

March 12 Band Festival 

March 18   Dinner Dance Fundraiser – 6pm 

March 19 State Solo and Ensemble 

May 10  Spring Concert - 8pm 

May 15  Birmingham Parade - 1pm 

May 15  Band Awards Banquet – 6pm 

August 1-5   Band Camp 

 

 


